
The Center for Infant & Child Loss
The Empty Arms Project provides a packet to newly bereaved parents upon leaving the 
emergency room. The packet contains a cuddly bear with the Center's toll-free number, and a 
card giving suggestions for coping in the next few hours and days following their child's death. 
These bears have been provided to 27 hospital emergency rooms across Maryland.


